
 

  
Young Women’s Leadership Academy 

Orientation  
For interested Students and Parents 

 
Students who are interested in applying to the Young Women’s Leadership Academy are 
required to attend ONE informational meeting at the YWLA with their parent/guardian. 
Any applicant who does not attend one session will not be considered for enrollment.  
During this meeting, staff will review the application process, admissions guidelines and 
the mission and goals of the school.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact us at 210-438-6525 or dmclerran1@saisd.net Meetings will begin promptly at 
6:00 PM and last for about an hour.  Parents and students must be on time for the 
session. Late arrivals will be turned away. Parent and student must sign-in to receive 
attendance credit for a session.  
 
Location:  Young Women’s Leadership Academy Auditorium 
        2123 W. Huisache Ave.  
 
Time:  6:00 p.m. 
 
Information Meeting 1—Thursday, November 9, 2017 
 
Information Meeting 2—Tuesday, November 14, 2017 
 
Information Meeting 3—Thursday, November 30, 2017—Conducted in Spanish Only 
(en espanol) 
 
Information Meeting 4—Monday, December 4, 2017 
 
Information Meeting 5—Thursday, December 7, 2017 
 
Information Meeting 6—Tuesday, December 20, 2017—Conducted in Spanish Only 
(en espanol) 
 
Information Meeting 7—Wednesday, January 17, 2018 
 
The San Antonio Independent School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, gender, religion, national origin, age, 
disability, or any other basis prohibited by law.  El Distrito Escolar Independiente de San Antonio no discrimina por motivos de raza, 
religión, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, o por cualquier otro motivo prohibido por la ley. 


